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We should be the best we can be for we are all Godõs Masterpiece  
Tel: 01604 883900    

Email - Office50@brixworth.northants.sch.uk 
Head Teacher - Mr Neil Tyler  

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

I wanted to take this opportunity to write a short message to all of the 
school families and thank you all for the support you have given the 
school over the last twelve months. 
 

We have had another fantastic autumn term and it has been great this 
month getting confirmation that, once again, across the school this yearôs 
academic results are significantly above both national and local  
Northamptonshire averages. It is also lovely to see our children  
succeeding at sport, music and other creative elements of their  
development, both in and out of school.  
 

It has been a pleasure to see the school family grow and being able to 
welcome all those new children and their families to Brixworth school. We 
have, of course also had some difficult moments, particularly with pupils, 
their families and staff illness. There has been an awful lot of cold and flu 
bugs around during the autumn term. It has meant staff covering and  
taking on roles over and above their normal duties, which has been so 
very much appreciated and I want to send my thanks to every single 
member of the school staff.   
 

I would also like to thank the Governors at the school for their hard work 
and dedication over the last twelve months and the members of the PTA 
for their support of the school and all those extra resources they have  
provided for our children.  
 

Finally the biggest thank you must go to our truly wonderful children who 
make the school the special place it is. The school has had a focus this 
half term on the value of Kindness. We have considered the courage that 
is sometimes needed to do the right and kind thing; how small acts of 
kindness can be very powerful and how it is so important to be kind to 
yourself. As we move into the Christmas holiday and our focus is often on 
all the óthingsô we have to do and the shopping, cooking, wrapping and  
organising needed; please make sure you take the time to consider the 
message of Christmas and show our love and kindness not only to others 
but to ourselves. 
 

On behalf of all the staff, governors and pupils I wish you all a very Merry  
Christmas and the best New Year. 

 
 
 
 

Neil Tyler 



 

 

Events for week beginning Monday 6th January 2024  

Day Time  Event Venue  Taken By  

Monday 
6th 

    
 

Tuesday  
7th 

 
 

5.30-7.45pm 

 
 

Taekwon-do 

 
 

Main Hall 

 
 

Mr Bonfield 

Wednesday 
8th 

 
 

12.15-1.15pm 
1.55-2.55pm 

 
 

Hotshots Basketball  
Woodwind (Catch Up) 

 
 

Small Hall 
Small Hall 

 
 

Hotshots 
Miss Retford  

Thursday 
9th 

12.15-1.15pm 
3.30-4.15pm 
5.30-7.45pm 

Hotshots Basketball  
KS2 Choir  
Taekwon-do 

Small Hall 
Main Hall 
Main Hall 

Hotshots 
Mrs Marsh,Deveruex,Varrier 

Mr Bonfield 

Friday 
10th 

All Day 
12.15-1.15pm 
12.30-3pm 

Years 3 & 4 Victorian Day 
Hotshots Basketball 

Selected Year 5 Swimming 

Classrooms 
Small Hall 
The Mounts  

Year 3/4 Teachers 
Hotshots 
Mrs Buck  

Sunday 
12th 

10.30-
11.30am 

Brixworth Community  
Church - Informal Service 

Main Hall Rev Andy Lloyd-Williams 

Nut Free School 
 

Due to several children with nut related allergies throughout the school, we 
ask that parents do not provide children with nuts in their home pack lunch.  

 

In addition to actual nuts please avoid peanut butter sandwiches and foods 
which contain a high percentage of nuts. Kingswood Catering do not use nuts 

in any of their recipes or their production kitchens. 

Teachers Training Day 

Teachers Training Day 

School Reopens  
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Please be Considerate when Parking  
 

We have been contacted by some members of the local community about 
parking around the school. I know this is always an issue and probably is 
in every primary school in the country, however, it appears some people 
have been parking to drop off or pick up their children over residentsô 
driveways. This is not only extremely inconvenient if people need to get in 
or out of their houses it is also very rude and makes the school and our 

school family look inconsiderate. I know the vast majority of our parents and carers would 
not do this but can I ask we think about others before we park, even if it means walking a 
little bit further. 

Thank You!  
We would like to thank all of you who were able to attend our  
Foundation Stage and KS1 performances this week and those of you 
who came along on Monday to the KS2 Carol Service. It was lovely to 
see so many families join us and it made such a difference to the  
children. 
 

We would also like to give our thanks to the members of Brixworth Festival Committee 
who so generously donated all of our new sound and light equipment that we used on 
Monday.  It is a fantastic contribution to the school and will make a real difference with our 
future productions and concerts. 

Primary School Application Deadline  
 

Please note the deadline to apply for a place at Primary School is  
Wednesday 15th January. If you havenôt yet applied for a place please do so via the  
following link -  
 
Apply for a primary school place - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk)  

https://www.gov.uk/apply-for-primary-school-place


 

 

Congratulations to the following children who have won awards for  
consistently upholding one or more of the school values.   

Congratulations to the following children for receiving a praise letter  
from their teacher:  

 
 

Amelie R, Noah B, Eliana M, Cherish E, Elodie B, Oliver M, Libby O,  
Evie M, George J, Mira N, Eva F, Jessica K, Louie M,  

Amelia D, Gracie B, Fatema R 
 

 

 

Assembly Theme Week  
Commencing 6th January is Global Citizenship  

Academically 
 

Emily E 
Jake B 
Emilia H 
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Spiritually  
 

Lucas F 

Socially 

 

Millie A  
Ted O 



 

 

Here are some photos of the children ready to take to the stage for their  
Christmas Performances! They all thoroughly enjoyed taking part and 

especially enjoyed performing to parents.  
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Along with the Christmas performances, the children have enjoyed 
many other festive activities this week. They have all loved sharing 

their Christmas lunch with their friends and teachers, creating beautiful 
Christmas crafts, taking part in a �µdecorating a Christmas biscuit�¶�� 

competition, a whole school Christmas assembly and enjoying the last 
day celebrating with a joyful Christmas party.  


